
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                            27h March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite your child to attend the Year 3 Multi Activity Festival taking 
place at Wellsway School on Wednesday 24th April. 
 
The event will be held on the all-weather pitch where the children will have the 
opportunity to take part in a range of different activities, including basketball, netball, 
uni-hoc and pop lacrosse. This transition event aims to give children the opportunity 
to try new activities whilst working alongside children from other local schools and 
Wellsway's Sports Ambassadors. 
 
We will be leaving Saltford School to walk to Wellsway school at 12noon.   The 
festival will end at 2.30pm and all children will be walked back to school where 
normal home time arrangements will apply. Please indicate on the form if you 
are available to accompany the children to walk there and back (helpers will be 
able to stay and watch). 
 
https://volunteersignup.org/JD8BH 
 
 
Your child will need to dress appropriately for the weather (school PE kits with 
tracksuit, coat, hat & gloves) and have packed lunch and a drink with them.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Year 3 Team. 
 
 
 
 

https://volunteersignup.org/JD8BH

